
Bridging the Gap from Treatment or Corrections to A.A. 
Through Temporary Contact Programs 

  
 

A.A.'s Pamphlet 49 - Bridging the Gap-Between Treatment and A.A. Through the 
temporary Contact Programs 
 
A.A.'s Request Form F-183 A.A. Temporary Contact/Bridging the Gap Request - 
For A.A.s on the INSIDE 
 
A.A.'s Request Form F-184 A.A. Temporary Contact/Bridging the Gap Volunteer - 
OUTSIDE 
 

Visit "Documents" on the North Florida Area Conference 
(http://aanorthflorida.org/documents.asp) site to find fillable versions of the 
above forms to email to treatment@aanorthflorida.org and/or 
corrections@aanorthflorida.org 

The Corrections Service Coordinator and Treatment Service 
Coordinator of the North Florida Area Conference (Area 14) would 
like to take this opportunity to provide information about 
"Bridging the Gap," a temporary contact program to help those 
exiting a treatment or corrections program make the transition to 
regularly attending meetings and becoming involved in Alcoholics 
Anonymous. This is not a sponsorship but a temporary contact 
with a member of Alcoholics Anonymous who will take newly 
recovering alcoholics to meetings, introduce them to other 
recovering alcoholics, make certain they get phone numbers, and 
share the experience of home groups. If you would like further 
information about the "Bridging the Gap" program contact Area 
14 corrections or treatment service coordinator at: 
treatment@aanorthflorida.org or corrections@aanorthflorida.org 


